
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 3, 2016 

 

 

Dear Trelawny Area Homeowner, 

 

The City’s Transportation and Works department will begin its road rehabilitation activities in your 

cul de sac in the coming days. There are 23 cul de sacs – some on Tenth Line, Trelawny Circle and 

Bishop Strachan Court – that have been identified for maintenance this summer. Where the 

contractors start will determine exactly when the work will take place in front of your home. 

Construction begins August 8 and the entire project should be done in a few months. 

 

You will get more information directly from the City just before construction begins on your cul de 

sac. That notice will include contact names and numbers of City staff that you can contact directly if 

you have concerns. Feel free to call me as well. You can also find some general information online 

about road resurfacing and the road and curb work that will likely be taking place in front of your 

property (www.mississauga.ca/roadresurfacing). This work will undoubtedly impact the land 

adjacent to and including the curb and apron of your driveway (which is actually city-owned 

property). If you have landscaping in that area or if you have underground sprinklers, please 

remove them prior to construction. The contractors will replace sod and asphalt and restore brick 

work to pre-construction condition as carefully as possible. In addition, often times with this type of 

work, telecommunications cables are cut, affecting residents’ internet access. If this happens to you, 

please contact my office and we will follow up directly with our contacts at Rogers and Bell.  

 

As always, please take extra care when walking or driving through the construction zones near your 

home. The contractors will be working quickly and carefully to complete the road work and, when all 

is said and done, it will be aesthetically-pleasing and in a state of good repair for years to come. 

    

Kindest regards, 

 
Sue McFadden 

Councillor, Ward 10 Mississauga 

 

 

PS: If you would like to be informed about community news, projects and events on a regular basis, 

please subscribe to my eNews list via my website at www.MississaugaWard10.ca. 

http://www.mississauga.ca/roadresurfacing
http://www.mississaugaward10.ca/

